
Gladstone School  
FAMILY-SCHOOL COMPACT – Grades K-5 

 
Families and schools that work together can help students achieve high academic standards.  Through a process that includes 
teachers, families and students the following are agreed upon roles and responsibilities that we as partners will carry out to 
support student success in school and in life. 

 

 
 

This Compact was adopted by Gladstone School on September 20, 2018​ ​ and will be in effect for the 
period of August 20, 2018 – June 6, 2019.  

The school will distribute the Compact to all parents of students participating in the Title I, Part A 
program on, or before October 5, 2018 during Parent-teacher Conferences.  

Allison Daniels, Principal  
 


